[Staff details — redacted for privacy reasons]

L, _ RN SR
From: Renwick, Robin <Robin.Renwick@finance.gov.au>
Sent: Friday, 16 May 2014 7:44 PM
To: Hutson, Jonathan
Cc Bird, Sue; [Staff details — redacted for privacy reasons]
Subject: Re: Australian Hearing [DL.M=Sensitive]

lonathan

Thanks for this. It would be useful to get together with you to get some background.

We are currently putting together the governance arrangements for the four scoping studies and will want to
involve both DHS and Health. Aiso we have an early draft terms of reference for the study that | would appreciate

your comments on - will get that across next week.

My intention is to work closely with both DHS and Health to make sure that all policy issues are properly
considered.

There is no issue with you or someone else from DHS coming aleng to the board briefing.
I will ask [staff details — redacted for privacy reasons] to set up a time to come over and catch up with you.

Regards

Robin
Sent from my iPhone

On 16 May 2014, at 6:51 pm, "Hutson, Jonathan" <Jonathan.Hutson@humanservices.gov.au> wrote:

Hi Robin
It was glad to hear you were looking after the Australian Hearing scoping study.

Bill Davidson called me to also say that you had accepted an invitation to the next Board
meeting. Given the history, it might be useful to have someone from the department join you at
this briefing {| would be most likely depending on dates etc).

There have been quite a few issues surrounding AH over the past few years.

If you would like to meet or discuss these over the phone, I'd be happy to give you a perspective on
some of the issues that will arise during the scoping study (and any subsequent sale).

Best regards

Jonathan Hutson

A/g Deputy Secretary

Enabling Services

Department of Human Services
18 Canberra Avenue

FORREST ACT 2603

02 6223 4178



